
February 11, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Jamie Hoopes 

Legislative Correspondent 

Office of the Honorable Arlen Specter 

SH-711 

Washington, DC 20510-3802 

 

Dear Mr. Hoopes: 

 

I am in receipt of the February 5, 1998 letter from Senator Specter regarding Mr. Thomas Wilson’s 

proposal to make a presentation to the Assassination Records Review Board.  Per Senator Specter’s 

request, I am forwarding to you a copy of our most recent letter to Mr. Wilson, which is dated 

February 3, 1998. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if I can be of any assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 

 


